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August 6, 1976 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I want to wish you a most hearty Mazel-Tov, 
and congratulate you and Yeshiva University 

on the new aed ° 

I hope that your new responsibilities will 
bring you (along with the aggravation) much 
satisfaction. As for Yeshiva University, 
they can only gain from having at their 
helm someone who so well combines )wWON 
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Sef 
York 


